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January 16, 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents,  

We wanted to provide you with an update regarding Provincial negotiations with educator bargaining 

groups.   

 

As you know, Bloorview School will remain open through this phase of labour negotiations.    However, 

other area school boards may be closing their schools next week.   Unfortunately, this may disrupt bus 

services provided to our students. 

 

We have assurance that students in York Region will continue with their regular transportation services 

even if schools in that region close. 

 

We are awaiting confirmation for students living in the Toronto Region that our bus services will not be 

disrupted.   We ask that you please monitor our website at: Bloorviewschool.ca or follow us on twitter 

@Bloorviewschool for any updates.     

 

In the event that transportation services are disrupted in the Toronto region, Bloorview School will remain 

open.    Parents can drop off and pick up students at our regular times 8:30a.m. and 3:20p.m. 

 

We remain hopeful that new agreements with the provincial government are achievable.  If you have any 

questions, please do not hesitate to contact the school. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Linda Ward 

Principal 
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